
No0.21023/04/2024-PP 

Government of India 
Ministry of Home Affairs 

[Police Division-I1] 
L3 1 

North Block, New Delhi 

Dated 11" June, 2024 
To 

Col Ashish Bhalla 
Military and Police Advisor 
PMI to UN, New York 

(Through Email) 

Subject: Vacancy announcement: Protection of Civilians Coordinator, P-4, UNMISS 

Sir, 

I am directed to refer to PMI to UN’s email dated 13.04.2024 on the above mentioned 
subject and to convey approval of the competent authority for nomination of the following 
officers for the post of Protection of Civilians (PoC) Coordinator (P-4) in the United Nations 

Mission in South Sudan (UNMISS). 

i.  Dr. Hari Om Gandhi, DIG, CISF 

ii.  Sh Hari Nandan Singh Bisht, DIG, SSB 

2, The requisite documents in respect of above officers are also attached. It is requested that 
the nominations may be forwarded to Police Division, UN HQ for selection process and outcome 
conveyed to this Ministry. 

Yours faithfully 

Encl: As Above 

uhi Verma) 
Director (Pers-Coord) 

Tele-23092527 

Copy to: 

1 The Director General of CISF and SSB 

2 Dir (UNP), MEA, “A” Wing, JNB, New Delhi-11 

3. SO (IT), MHA- With a request to upload the above communication on MHA 
website. (under the head of Secondment Vacancy of Police-1I Division)
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